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" éab‘tain Harold Q\atchell

November 25, 1963

3187 Uvalde
Aurora, Colorado

Dear Captain Bratchell:

Your telegram of November 23rd has been received,
and I want you to know tha y stalf and 1 certainly share your concern

5 sorrow over the brutal assassination of Preaident Kennedy,.
JeHN F.

' I want to assure you we are continuing to do everything
in our power to insure that this matter is completely resolved. Since

our investigation has not yet been closed, I do not feel any comment

', Wwould be appropriate at this time.
e M, Sincerel
'.:'..““ N : ) y yours'
T TYTT A J. Edgar Hoover
NOV2¢)963 | ' V
.. COMMFDI .

NOTE: - Based on information available, no information identifiable
with correspondent located in Bufiles.
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